KELLY, RAMMELKAMP, MUEHLENWEG, LUCERO & LEON

Attorneys at Law

A Professional Association
707 Broadway, NE, Suite 100
P. O. Box 25127
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87125-5127
(505) 247-8860 Fax (505) 247-8881

October 8, 1993

Edward R. Pearson, Esq.
Assistant City Attorney
City of Albuquerque
P.O. Box 1293
Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re: Zanios/Brunacini: Airport Drive Storm Drainage Upgrade

Dear Ted:

This will follow up on our July 1993 correspondence
regarding the referenced storm sewer upgrade and the
termination of a drainage covenant which affects the property
of our client, Zanios Foods.

It is my understanding from the contractor that the
detention pond improvements have been finally completed and the
on-site survey work necessary to do the required city
certificate of completion has also been completed. I expect
within the next few days that the engineer will furnish a
satisfactory certificate of completion to City Hydrology so
that you can circulate the termination documents for signature
within the City. For your assistance, I am enclosing a
photocopy of the termination documentation which you have
previously approved as to form.

. Thank you very much.

Very /truly yours,

Howy 4HUy

Henry Kelly

For the Firm
HAK/mlf
56294 :
Enclosure

cc: Mr. William D. Brown, Vice President, Zanios Foods, Inc.
(w/0 encl.) VIA FACSIMILE
Mr. George Rice, Project Engineer, Jaynes Corporation, (w/o
(w/0 encls.) VIA FACSIMILE
Mr. Jean J. Bordenave, (w/o0 encl.) VIA FACSIMILE
F/M}. Gilbert Aldaz, City Hydrology (w/o encl.)
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